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July 19, 2016 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
On behalf of the Trust we want to thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule to 
join us for the follow up webinar scheduled for July 20th 1-2:30 pm. We will provide an 
overview of the opportunities and recommendations that emerged from our facilitated work 
session in early July where participants were gathered to help identify important opportunities 
related to Medicaid and Criminal Justice Reform and to think about how we can best leverage 
these opportunities as partners and collaborators to improve the lives of Trust beneficiaries.  
 
To connect to the webinar, please use the following instructions: 
 
Webinar: http://agnewbeck.adobeconnect.com/amhta-budget-review/  
Choose “log in as guest” and enter your name 
 
We will broadcast meeting audio through the webinar system, so you will be able to listen to 
the presentation through your computer speakers and participate via online chat. If you are not 
able to listen online, you can call into the listen-only teleconference for meeting audio. 
Reminder: if you call in, please mute your computer audio, otherwise you will have an echo 
effect or other audio problems when both are trying to broadcast! 
 
Listen only teleconference: 1 (855) 257-8693, Code 199 9402 # 
 
If you have not used Adobe Connect before and would like to test your system, please click the 
link below any time before the webinar: 
http://agnewbeck.adobeconnect.com/common/help/en/support/meeting_test.htm 
 
We will also post a copy of the webinar and related materials on the Trust website. 
 
Thank you again for your time and we look forward to Wednesday. Please feel free to contact 
me if questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katie 
 
Katie Baldwin-Johnson. MS, LPC 
Program Officer 
Alaska Mental Health Trust Authority  
907.269-1049 (direct) 
www.mhtrust.org 
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